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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you that our school will be closed 
on May 1st due to polling activities. However, we have made special arrangements for different 
year groups as follows: 

Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS): Activity packs will be provided on Wednesday 30th to 
ensure that our youngest learners continue to engage in educational activities at home. 

Year 6 Pupils: Given the proximity to the SATs assessments, Year 6 pupils are expected to 
attend school as usual. Please note the following important details: 

• Entrance: Year 6 pupils should enter the school via the top gate on Adnitt Road at the 
normal school time of 8.40am.  

• Lunch Arrangements: There will be no hot dinners available on this day. Parents will 
only be able to order a sandwich option for their children. 

Year 1 – Year 5: Online Learning: Pupils will need to log into their Teams channel. The timetable 
for the day will be as follows: 

9.00- Registration and Lesson 1 (English) *45 minutes  

10.30 - Lesson 2 (Maths) *45 minutes  

12.30 - Lesson 3 (Foundation Subject) *45 minutes  

2.00 - Lesson 4 (Foundation Subject) *45 minutes 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Luci Clapton 

Head of School 
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